
Industrial Math Program gets nod from Expert Panel 
JAN 20-22 KUALA LUMPUR: An expert panel workshop with senior academics and industry 
mathematicians was again held at the Concorde Inn, Sepang, chaired by Deputy Vice-Chancellor 
(Academic & Internationalization), Professor Dr. Sabarudin Mohd. 

During the workshop, the panel collectively agree and support that the proposed program, curriculum 
and syllabus coupled with the latest job market survey were ready for pre-Senate and MQA perusal. 


